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Awards 
Last week awards winners were: Zakk Smoothy, 
Kyla Carney, Millie Price, Stanley Lonsdale, Lena 
Jones, Max Millan and Mia Lonsdale. 
 
 
Gymnastics Lessons Friday 
We will have gymnastics lessons again this Friday 2 
July, with Central West Gymnastics. This Program 
will run for the next 6 weeks. The students had a 
wonderful time and have already begun to learn 
new balance skills. 
Students will be transported to the Gym at 3 
Barrett Court Orange by bus leaving school at 
1:45pm. Our lesson will run from 2:15 pm to 3:15 
pm we ask that parents arrive by 3:15 to collect 
their children from the gym in town. 
Our gymnastics lessons, and later in the year 
swimming lessons, are partially funded by the 
Federal Government Sporting Schools program and 
are subsidised by the school. So that we can 
continue to run these programs we ask that 
parents contribute $10 per student per term to 
assist with covering the cost of transport. 
Please return this payment in the attached 
envelope 

Eisteddfod 
Eisteddfod is coming up in 2 weeks’ time. Students 
will be bringing home 2 poems to practice. We will 
be practising most days at school to learn our 
poems.  
 
Next Thursday: Education Week Activities- 
2.00pm in the classroom,  
then First Assembly for Term 3 at 2.45pm 
Our first assembly for Term 3 will be in Week 3 
(next week) to coincide with Education week. 
Parents, friends and family are invited into the 
classroom to have a look at students’ workbooks at 
2pm and watch some of the students working on 
their Science Technology Engineering and 
Mathematics (STEM) projects then stay for 
assembly.  

Lunch Orders THURSDAY! – Healthy Menu 
Please remember to order and pay for your lunch on 

Thursday. Also place your  
 

Recess Orders on Thursday morning 
 
Healthy Recess Choice 
On the last day of term 2 we trialled offering 
students a cup of cut up fruit with yoghurt if they 
chose along with the usual morning tea. 
The students responded very positively to this 
choice. 
At the P&C meeting we will discuss if and how we 
could work this into our Friday routine. 
 
P&C Meeting: Next Wednesday after school! 
Have your say about the healthy lunches and 
fruit/yoghurt recess trials we have been having on 
Fridays at this meeting. If you can’t attend the 
meeting can you please pass on your opinion to Mr 
Scott or Mrs Barrett. 

What’s on!! 
 
Term 3 

 LUNCH orders: Submit Thursday morning 
 Gymnastics: This Friday 28th July 
 Spring Into School: Tues 1 Aug  
 Homework Club- Tuesday 3:15-3:45 
 P&C Meeting: Wed 2 Aug 
 Education week Activities and First 

Assembly:  Thurs 3 Aug 2pm 
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 18th July 2017 Term 3 Week 2 
If you have anything else for the agenda can you 
please let a member of the executive or Mr Scott 
know prior. 
 
Science Technology Engineering Mathematics 
Last Friday we began our new STEM program. As 
with cooking and gardening, parents are welcome 
to come in and be a part this program if they would 
like to help out and see what our students are 
learning and creating. 
On Friday Year 2 joined Mr Scott’s class to do 
coding using a program called ‘Scratch’ while 
Kindergarten and year 1 students worked with Mrs 
Barrett designing and building a weather station. 
 
We have a great rain gauge constructed by Tess, 
Holly and Stanley, now for it to rain! 
 
LMBR Training/Office Days 
This week Mrs Chapman has had LMBR training on 
Tuesday and will be in the office the rest of the 
week.  Mrs Pulling will take Mr Scott’s class while 
he is at training this Thursday. 
  
Keep collecting Woolworths Earn and 

Learn Stickers 

 Spring Into School   
 Next Session: Tues 1st August 

 
Invoicing: Will be attached to next week’s 
newsletter (As always, if you have any queries or 
need to pay by instalments, please contact Mrs 
Chapman in the office) 

 

              

 
*COMMUNITY NEWS** 

 
Cumnock Soccer & Netball Carnival  

Sun 20th Aug, 2017 
A great day of kids sport. All teams 
guaranteed a minimum of 3 games  

For more info go to 
www.cumnocksportsday.com 

Or our fb page 
 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.cumnocksportsday.com/

